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19th November 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

This year’s Christmas show will involve all classes across the school.  P6, P7/6 and P7 have decided to use ‘The Muppet’s Christmas Carol’ as a focus for our section of the show.

In preparation the children have been set a homework challenge to design and make a muppet mask.  The masks can be based on one of the muppets from the film or they can be something they design themselves.

If the children need any help with resources to make their masks then we will do our best to supply what they need.

Some ideas for the masks are available at:

https://www.google.co.uk/search?hl=en&site=imghp&tbm=isch&source=hp&biw=1366&bih=643&q=muppet+christmas+carol&oq=muppet+ch&gs_l=img.3.2.0l10.1739.12745.0.15489.38.15.21.2.8.0.86.1017.15.15.0....0...1ac.1.64.img..0.38.1051.o50MMqIMURE
https://www.pinterest.com/search/pins/?q=muppet%20masks&term_meta%5B%5D=muppet%7Ctyped&term_meta%5B%5D=masks%7Ctyped&remove_refine=christmas%7Ctyped
Things to consider:

· The children need the mouth of the mask to be open so we can hear them speak/sing

· The children will need to be able to see where they are going

The masks must be completed and brought into school by Monday 2nd December.
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support with this challenge and look forward to seeing the children’s creations!

A copy of this letter is on the school blog should you misplace this copy.

Yours faithfully

Miss Moir, Miss Preston and Mrs Anderson
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